
“Being in FBLA (Future Business Leaders of America) has helped me
overcome being very shy. Mrs. Lepiane and mr. travis worked with me to
help me prepare for the state competition. they showed me how to
study and research for the FBLA competition, which is an online test.
Through my B.T.a. (Business Technology Applications) class I learned a
lot of skills such as writing resumes and applying for jobs. Both are
skills I will need for the real world." 
                                                                                                  – Caroline Olivia Gardner    
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CAROLINE IS BEING RECOGNIZED FOR 
HER DEDICATION TO CAREER AND

TECHNICAL EDUCATION.

Student of the Month

Caroline came in first place for Career
Exploration at the state FBLA Conference.

Caroline is the SMS FBLA chapter president
and is vice president of the National Junior
Honor Society.

Caroline made the Saraland High School
Dance team, and  she looks forward to
continuing her involvement with Project
Outreach while at SHS.

After high school, she hopes to attend
Auburn University and study to be a
pediatric nurse.

 


